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The Environmental Protection Agency came here to inspect our fuel tanks on November
5th we had everything in order and all the paperwork they needed but they would like us to still
try to get a state inspection through Department of Environmental Quality if they are able to
come up sometime before December 315t. But we are trying to get ahold of the Tribe to get the
approval for them to come here to get our annual inspection done. We are still working on
trying to get them here at this time.

We has a snow storm on November 7t and we came in on Monday November 9t to
plow our parking lot so our buses could get out to get food for delivery. We delivered town
routes only this day. Then we delivered out of town on Tuesday November 8t so everyone still
got their normal delivery just on 2 different days.

We been working remotely from home as much as possible. The secretary came in each
day to get caught up on her work and one mechanic came in to sanitize and disinfect with our
electrostatic sprayer. He sprays the building and all the buses and district vehicles that are used
on food delivery days. Then we usually will have a bus driver that will come in help wipe things
down and mop the floors or sometimes the Secretary will do this too.

The mechanics got our 1 ton pickup back and put the plow on it so when we get the
next storm we will be able to continue to plow where needed. The mechanics put a
transmission in the suburban so we will have another vehicle to use when the weather gets bad
to help haul food when needed.

The mechanics picked up the activity bus that has been in Cutbank at Al’s diesel it finally
got fixed. They had to replace a computer that had to do with the air and the charging system.
It was faulty and this caused a hole to get burned in the back of the alternator so it had to get
replaced and reprogram the computer.

This concludes our report for the month of November.






